Wood, Gregg

From:; Eileen Wolper <pebshep@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 4:06 PM

To: Wood, Gregg

Ce: _ draichaud@mainewater.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER] Bucksport Fish Factory
Hi Greg,

I the Bucksport Sanitary Water Treatment Facility cannot handle the amount of fish oil and nutrient load of fish
processing, will that effluent end up being dumped into the Penobscot River? Will there be a way to motitor
this? Is the Water Treatment Plant of Bucksport aware of this potential compromise in their sewage treatment
from fish 0il? Who pays for any nccessary upgrades to the city facility? Will oil content of effluent be
monitored and reported? I am very concerned about the health of the river, with this polluting Whole Ocean
business being considered, especially since Belfast is downriver.

Sincerely,

Bileen Wolper Belfast Citizen




